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Product Safety and Standards
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As a producer of industrial batteries under the Waste Batteries and Accumulators Regulations 

2009, we Liteplan Limited produce lithium iron phosphate (LiFePO4) batteries. We are obliged 

to take back free of charge, waste industrial batteries supplied to an end user for treatment 

and recycling. We are required to do this in any calendar year we place new industrial batteries 

on the market. If any of our customers or in certain cases other end users, require us to take 

back Industrial batteries, they should contact us at either, customerservices@liteplan.com, 

01708 372223, or by post at: 

LIteplan Limited

Apex House

Bryant Avenue

Romford

Essex

RM3 0AP

UK

We will agree the necessary arrangements for the return, proper treatment and recycling of 

the waste industrial batteries. 

Signed by:
Jonathan Bell, Commercial Director
Liteplan Limited
Apex House, Bryant Avenue
Romford, Essex  
UK RM3 0AP

Date of Issue: 15/10/18	  	 Signature:___________________________________________

2018 LiFePO4 Reg 35

The Waste Batteries and Accumulators Regulations 2009
Part 5: Producer obligations: Industrial and Automotive batteries - Regulation 35


